
Amaya
Amaya plans to attend her dream 
school, Franklin & Marshall, where 
she is excited to explore her 
interests before committing to 
a specific path. 

“My time with ABC in Darien 
has been so fulfilling – from 
personal growth & academic 
achievements to making 
meaningful connections with 
others. My experience has 
shaped who I am today, and I’m 
grateful for the journey that helped 
me thrive.”  -Amaya
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Celebrating Our Seniors

Kiara
As she heads to Bates College in 

the fall, Kiara plans to study 
politics & eventually pursue a 

career in law. 

“There was never a dull 
moment during my time 
with ABC in Darien – 
whether in the house, at 
school, or as part of clubs, 

sports or other activities. I’ve 
been able to learn and grow 

so much. I say, try every 
opportunity – you never know 

what will interest you!”  -Kiara

Our Active Scholars



Want to get involved?
At ABC in Darien, volunteers support all 
aspects of our scholars’ experience. From 
driving scholars to activities and jobs, to 
serving as a host family or Board member, 
there are many ways, big and small, to be 
involved.

If you’re interested in learning more, please 
reach out to us at: 
info@abcdarien.org

About ABC in Darien
Our Mission: 
To provide scholarships to high-achieving 
young women of color, supporting and 
encouraging them to realize their academic 
and leadership potential while living in Darien 
and attending Darien High School.

42 years in Darien

58 dhs graduates

2 resident directors both Darien Middlesex 
Middle School teachers

7 local host families who care for the girls 
one weekend each month

38 community volunteers 
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This newsletter is printed on recycled content paper

Donate online at 
ABCdarien.org

Mail donations to: 
P.O. Box 3204 

Darien, CT 06820 

Your Support
opens doors to help young women of 
color grow, thrive and become leaders
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